PUBLIC HEARING AND PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD

A public hearing on this administrative regulation shall, if requested, be held on May 25,
2023 at 12:00 noon EST in Room 127CW, The Mayo-Underwood Building, 500 Mero Street,
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601. All attendees shall comply with all Executive Orders relating to the
State of Emergency as may be in effect on the date of the public hearing, which may be found at:
https://govemor.ky.gov/covid-19. Members of the public may utilize the following link to attend
the meeting by video conference:

Join from PC, Mac, Linux, iOS or Android:
https://usO6web.zoom.us/j/82428127008?pwd=blg4a3hSZVKkvTnFtUnpMWDFaNk

YSQTO09

Password: 059844
Or Telephone:

Dial:
USA 713 3530212
USA 8888227517 (US Toll Free)
Conference code: 446599

Individuals interested in attending this hearing shall notify this agency in writing by May
20, 2023, five (5) workdays prior to the hearing, of their intent to attend. If no notification of in-
tent to attend is received by that date, the hearing may be canceled. This hearing is open to the
public. Any person who attends will be given an opportunity to comment on the proposed admin-
istrative regulation. A transcript of the public hearing will not be made unless a written request
for a transcript is made. If you do not wish to be heard at the public hearing, you may submit
written comments on this proposed administrative regulation until 11:59 pm on May 31, 2023.
Send written notification of intent to attend the public hearing or written comments on the pro-
posed administrative regulation to the contact person. Pursuant to KRS 13A.280(8), copies of the
statement of consideration and, if applicable, the amended after comments version of the admin-
istrative regulation shall be made available upon request.

Contact Person: Clayton Patrick

Title: General Counsel, Department of Professional Licensing
Address: 500 Mero Street 237 CW

Phone Number: (502) 782-0562 (office)

Fax: (502) 564-4818

Email: Clayton.Patrick@ky.gov



